




















Supplemental Amendment to July 6, 2020, Evaluation Committee minutes:

The minutes approved by the Evaluation Committee contained a scrivener's error. A presentation was

made by Greenville County in support of its application for Woodruff Road. The minutes inadvertently

failed to reference the County's presentation. The Chairman of Greenville County Council, Butch Kirven,

made the presentation on Greenville County's request for financial assistance for corridor improvements

area. No questions were asked of Chairman Kirven.e Woodruff R
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